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ST. PHILIP’S LUTHERAN SCHOOL 
Preparing Believers, Achievers, and Leaders for Christian Lives of Service 

Warrior Weekly 
Wednesday, March 15, 2023 

www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com 
 

THEME FOR THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
 

“You are . . . built on the foundation of the apostles and prophets, with Christ 
Jesus himself as the chief cornerstone.” (Ephesians 2:19-20) 

 
WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK AT ST. PHILIP’S 

  

Saturday, March 18  Wrestling Tourney at St. Paul’s Cudahy 
 

Sunday, March 19  Worship 10:30AM – Junior Choir sings 
 

Monday, March 20 and Tuesday, March 21 3:30-6:45PM 
     Report Card Conferences after school – sign up link below 

    Q3 Parent Teacher Conference Sign Up 
 

   Tuesday, March 21  Piano Concert at 10:00AM – Juan Pablo Horcasitas will perform. 
           (See bio on last page of newsletter.) 
 
   Friday, March 24  Wrestling Tourney hosted by St. Marcus 
   Saturday, March 25              5 & 6 Forensics Festival at WLHS 
 
Looking Ahead: 
   Friday, April 7 – Sunday, April 16, 2023    EASTER BREAK – NO School 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com/
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Singing Schedule for K4 – 8th Grade 
Sunday, March 19, 2023 – Junior Choir sings for 10:30AM worship service 
Sunday, April 2, 2023 – Grades K4 – 8th sing for 10:30AM worship service 
Sunday, May 21, 2023 – Junior Choir sings for 10:30AM worship service 
Wednesday, May 24, 2023 – K4 – 8th sing for 6:00PM graduation service 

 

St. Philip’s Lutheran Church     
Everyone is invited to attend our Sunday worship services at 10:30AM.   
Bible class begins at 9:30AM.  

 
Illness Reminder - Students who are sick and/or displaying symptoms of illness should not 
come to school. If you are in doubt, keep your child out for a day. A child with a fever should 
not return to school until 24 fever-free hours have passed without the aid of medication. 
 
Absent/Late Students – If your child will be absent or tardy, please contact the office at  
414-263-7614 or email - splsoffice@stphilipsmilwaukee.com   It is very important that you 
notify us. 
 
 
 

2023-2024 School Year Enrollment Process 
St. Philip’s second open enrollment period will be from March 1–20, 2023.   

We enrolled more than 75 students during the first open enrollment period.   
DO NOT DELAY – ENROLL during this open enrollment to be assured of a seat for the  

2023-2024 school year. New students may also enroll at this time. All parents must sign-up 
on-line and then wait for an email from DPI with instructions on how to complete your child 

or children’s enrollment at St. Philip’s Lutheran School.  

 
St. Philip’s is also participating in the Wisconsin Choice program  

for families living outside of the city of Milwaukee.  
Open enrollment for that program runs from February 1, 2022, until  

Thursday, April 15, 2022.  
 

https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/ 
 

ENROLL FOR 2023-2024  
DON’T DELAY – OPEN ENROLLMENT ENDS MARCH 20, 2023. 

If you have questions or need more information please contact  
Mr. Schapekahm at 414-659-4688 or Mrs. Allard at 414-659-4788.  

 

mailto:splsoffice@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/
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     March Birthday’s 

 Ranett Lee  March 13  Jordan Maxwell  March 19 
 Jamier Butler  March 19  Eann Doss   March 22 
 Johntrell Metcalf March 29   
 

God’s Blessings on your Birthday!! 
 
 
 

  

Faculty and Staff of St. Philip’s Lutheran School 

Pastor Raymond Kimbrough   rkimbro500@aol.com  
Principal Jason Schapekahm   jschapekahm@stphilipsmilwaukee.com  
Mr. Benjamin Edmundson   bedmundson@stphilipsmilwaukee.com  
Ms. Jewel St. Germaine   jstgermaine@stphilipsmilwaukee.com 

Mr. Timothy Babinec   tbabinec@stphilipsmilwaukee.com  
Mrs. Hayley Moldenhauer   hmoldenhauer@stphilipsmilwaukee.com  
Ms. Celia Fulton     cfulton@stphilipsmilwaukee.com  
Ms. Emma Schneck    eschneck@stphilipsmilwaukee.com  
Ms. Sarah Enstad    senstad@stphilipsmilwaukee.com  
Mrs. Amanda Berg     aberg@stphilipsmilwaukee.com  
Mrs. Barb Allard    ballard@stphilipsmilwaukee.com  
School Office    splsoffice@stphilipsmilwaukee.com  

 

 
 

 
 

Viking Explorer Summer Camps—Looking for a productive and fun experience for your grade 
school students this summer? Summer camp at Wisconsin Lutheran High School allows 
students to explore a wide variety of activities and interests in a Christian setting. Camps 
include theater, a variety of sports, art, robotics, cheerleading, and more! For more 
information, visit wlhs.org/explorers. 
 
 
 

mailto:rkimbro500@aol.com
mailto:jschapekahm@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
mailto:bedmundson@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
mailto:jstgermaine@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
mailto:tbabinec@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
mailto:hmoldenhauer@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
mailto:cfulton@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
mailto:eschneck@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
mailto:senstad@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
mailto:aberg@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
mailto:ballard@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
mailto:splsoffice@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
http://wlhs.org/explorers
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JUAN PABLO HORCASITAS 
PIANIST AND MUSIC EDUCATOR 

 

 
 
Since his Carnegie Hall debut in 2009, he has been performing actively as a concert, 
collaborative pianist, and conductor. His recent performances include recitals in Asia, the 
Middle East, Europe, South America, Central America, Mexico, and the United States. He has 
been a soloist with many orchestras, including the Lebanese Philharmonic Orchestra, Chamber 
Orchestra of Singapore, Camerata de Coahuila, and Orquesta Sinfónica de Aguascalientes, 
among others. 
 
He is also an active music educator. For many years he was a piano faculty at the Filomen M. 
D’Agostino Greenberg Music School - for the visually impaired and at the Diller-Quaile School of 
Music, both schools based in New York City. He holds both the Bachelor’s and Master’s in Piano 
Performance degrees from the Manhattan School of Music, where he studied with the 
legendary Russian pedagogue Nina Svetlanova. He also received formal conducting training 
under Maestro David Jackson’s guidance at the Metropolitan Opera House in NYC. His teachers 
in Mexico include Alberto Cruzprieto and Ma. Teresa Frenk. He currently holds the Chair of the 
Piano Department and Piano Faculty Position at the Wisconsin Conservatory of Music. At the 
same time, he is pursuing his studies at the University of Wisconsin in Madison to obtain the 
Doctor of Musical Arts in Piano Performance degree under the guidance of Dr. Jessica Johnson. 
 
 
You are invited to join our students on Tuesday, March 21st at 10:00AM for a special piano 
concert.  Please contact Mr. Schapekahm or Mrs. Allard with questions.  The concert will be 
held in the church and will be broken up into two sections, one for primary students and one 
for secondary students.   


